
Cornish Community Initiative 

Year In Review

The Cornish Community Initiative funds projects
and programs that help maintain and enhance
the quality of life in Cornish, New Hampshire.
This year, multiple community events were held
at the Cornish General Store including: 

A Halloween event featured pumpkin
decorating and treats followed by Truck or
Treating in Cornish Flat.

PUMPKIN CARVING

Ben Killam had a full truck of Fall vegetables
after a successful collection for the black
bear cubs at the Killam Bear Sanctuary.

FALL VEGETABLE COLLECTION

The kids of Cornish gathered for crafts and
cookies to celebrate Valentine's Day at the
General Store.

VALENTINE'S DAY CRAFTS



ST PATRICK'S DAY CELEBRATION

There were lots of leprechauns at our St
Patrick's Day celebration in March that
featured arts and crafts activities.

Henry Homeyer visited to discuss how to
best start vegetables from seeds. The town
library has a seed catalog resource
available to the public.

SEED GERMINATION SEMINAR 

Kombucha classes, Tea & Talks, Community
Pot Lucks, and Caroling on the Green, we
could go on.

Thank you for a great 2022! We look forward
to hosting more community building events at
the General Store in 2023 and beyond. 

AND MUCH MORE

CCI sponsored game nights that brought
together members of the community while
puzzle swaps offered an opportunity to find
new games. 

PUZZLE SWAP AND GAME NIGHT


